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- Many librarians will be attending the WLA Legislative Reception held on February 20, 2008 at 
the Plains Hotel in Cheyenne, WY. 

- In April 2008 there will be sections meetings for the Wyoming Library Association. Sections 
will meet in Casper for a mini-conference.  

- The 2008 WLA Conference will be held in Casper, WY on October 1 - 3, 2008 at the Parkway 
Plaza.  

 


